
 

 

As this is the first newsletter of this term, may I take this opportunity to welcome you back from 
your half term break. Since our return to school, there have been many activities, both academic 
and extracurricular to keep the children on their toes!  

Year 1 Phonics: Last week, children in Hedgehog Class took part in the annual Phonic Screening 
Check. We found out this morning that 100% of the children passed and this is testament to their 
hard work along with the determination of staff to ensure that we maintain the highest of                          
standards. 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check: Another year group to take on the challenge of a formal test 
are children in Otter Class, who have been practising their times tables recall for the past few 
months. Again, our results were high with children averaging 23/25. Over 50% also scored full marks 
(25/25) with almost 90% scoring 20/25. Again this is down to the hard work of children and staff, 
along with parental support, in ensuring that the children do as well as they can.  

Summer Fair: Many thanks to our hard working members of the PTA for organising such a                         
wonderful summer fair last Saturday. Thank you to those of you who attended and spent all your 
hard-earned money on various stalls and inflatables. Although not yet official, we believe that the 
PTA have raised approximately £2000. 

Quadkids: Huge congratulations to our Year 5/6 Quadkids team, who attended a recent event held 
at St Benedict’s School for schools in the Midsomer Norton area. Of all the schools who participated, 
we came first! This allowed the team to enter into the county finals which were held last week. A 
fantastic achievement and many congratula-
tions to Aaliyah, Emma, Roxy, Keyton, Parker, 
Jayden, Henry, Reuben, Piper and Indie (see 
photo below). 

Y4 Poetry Slam: Last week, some brave Y4         
children took on the challenge of performing 
their own poem in front a live audience. I was 
delighted to hear from Mrs Woods that the 
judges were very complimentary of their                      
performance, so much so that they were 
awarded third place. Congratulations to Amina, 
Millie, Noah M, Stig, William and Gracie (photo 
on the next page). 
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High Littleton Football 

On Sunday, 22nd June High Littleton AFC U7 participated in Bath City’s Battle of Lansdown, where they 
made it all the way to the final. Although they lost the final, a runners up place in their first ever                       

tournament deserved to be shared with everyone. The players who participated from Fox Class were 
Clayton, Josh, Oscar, Henry F, Henry P, Henry L and Jasper. 

 

 

Poetry Slam 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Our Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Golden Rules 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Please find below a list of important dates for the rest of this term: 

26th June 2025 - Fox Class Longleat 
 
 

1st July 2025 (9.30am-11.30am) - Sports Day 
 
 

3rd July 2025 - Transition Day (Y6 children to chosen secondary school) 
 
 

4th July 2025 (AM) - Robin and Badger to Egg Theatre 
 
 

4th July 2025 (PM) - Colour Run 
 
 

8th July 2025 (AM) - Y6 Dress Rehearsal 
 
 

8th July 2025 (2.45pm) - Otter Ukulele Concert (Otter Parents Welcome only) 
 
 

9th July 2025 - Owl Class to Noah's Ark 
 
 

10th July 2025 - Otter Class Saltford Water Recycling Centre 
 
 

10th July 2025 (6-8pm) - Y6 Production 
 
 

11th July 2025 (6-8pm) - Y6 Production 
 
 

11th July 2025 - School Report issued to Parents 
 
 

16th July 2025 (AM) - Whole School Ramble to Greyfield Woods 
 
 

17th July 2025 (2-3pm) - Y6 Leavers Service at Holy Trinity Church 

 
 

18th July 2025 - Last day of term 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term Dates  



 

 

Safeguarding 

If you ever have any concerns regarding the safety and wellbeing of our pupils, please contact the school office 
and ask to speak to our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mr Griffith, or our Deputy Safeguarding Lead, Mr Gunning.  

The safety of our young people is the responsibility of us all.  

During the school holidays if you have a concern about a child, please contact BANES Social Work Services.  

You can raise your concerns in any of the following ways:  

 Call Children’s Social Work Services on 01225 39 61 11 or 01225 47 79 29 (weekdays, 8.30am to 5pm, except 
Fridays when they are closed from 4.30pm)  

 Drop into the Keynsham One Stop Shop and ask for the duty children's social worker  

 Discuss your concerns with someone who works with children and families: Teacher, Health                        
visitor, School Nurse 

 Out of office hours - If you think a child is in immediate danger please BANES Emergency Duty Team on 
01454 61 51 65  

 

 

 



 

 

Dates for your Diaries 2024-2025 

Please click on the link below to take you to the ‘Diary Dates’ page and 
scroll down to see Club dates! 

’Diary Dates/Clubs’ 

Please check out the website - Click on the link. 

Follow us on Instagram high_littleton for the latest news and information 
about the school.  

Please see below attendance for each class from September to today:  

Owl  97.1% 

Hedgehog 97.8% 

Fox 95.7% 

Badger 97.3% 

Otter 98% 

Robins 96% 

Deer 97% 

Total 97% 

High Littleton Primary School is committed to working towards race equality, promoting positive approaches to difference and 
opposing all forms of racial prejudice and discrimination.  Language or behaviour, which is racist or potentially damaging to 
any ethnic or racial group, is not tolerated and will always be challenged.  We recognise that British society is made up of                   

people from many different racial, cultural, linguistic and religious backgrounds and that all pupils must be fully prepared to 
live in such a diverse society. 

Attendance 

http://www.highlittletonschool.com/#!dates-for-your-diary/c1opw
http://www.highlittletonschool.com/#!dates-for-your-diary/c1opw
http://www.highlittletonschool.com.


 

 

Monday 21st - Friday 25th July 

Monday 28th July - Friday 1st August 

10am - 3pm 

The Roundhouse, Greyfield Wood, High Littleton 

£35 per child per day / £25 per sibling per day / £150 per 5 day ticket 

A fun-filled Holiday Club in the woods! Expect den building, nature art & crafts, stories and imaginative play, tasty 

snacks on the fire, exploring the Greyfield waterfall, relaxing in the hammock, treasure hunts and plenty of games. 

Sessions are run by EcoWild's experienced outdoor practitioners who have Forest School, Craft & Outdoor First Aid 

training and current DBS.  


